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On-Market Share Buy-Back Program update 

 

FleetPartners Group Limited (FPR or Group) refers to the Group’s 1H23 results 
announcement today in relation to its on-market share buy-back program.  

The Group’s on-market share buy-back program is scheduled to re-commence on 
Wednesday, 10 May 2023, subject to customary conditions including ongoing compliance 
with ASX Listing Rules and no superior alternative uses of capital emerging. Please refer to 
the Group’s ASX Release and Investor Presentation dated 8 May 2023 for further details.  

In the interests of ensuring that the market is fully informed prior to re-commencing the 
on-market share buy-back program, the Group notes that it has been informed by a 
strategic party that the party is considering acquiring a significant minority equity interest, 
potentially through market purchases within permitted limits. However, the Group notes 
that there is no certainty that the party will proceed.   
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